PLANS TO CONSIDER
5.1 Mr Paul Bingham - Black Cat Group - Building on Akaroa Wharf

A copy of the proposed plan to extend its building on the Akaroa Wharf is for members’
information.

Also lattached|is an extract from the draft report of the recent Akaroa-Wairewa Community Board
meeting. Mr Bingham had attended that meeting to speak to the Board on his proposal.
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